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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,
It is with concern that National Highways do not appear to have addressed the concerns of the 2021 World
Heritage Committee Decision on the Stonehenge Road Proposal. These concerns include the Scheme’s adverse
impact on the proposed western cutting area, that no fully assessed alternative routes less damaging to the
World Heritage Site have been presented, that no alternatives to a hard engineering solution have been
presented together with associated updated construction costs and carbon assessment costings. National
Highways appear to be stone walling on this important matter.
You will be aware of the latest Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change Report stressing the need to reduce
emissions, yet the Stonehenge Scheme will help to generate the opposite effect.
Furthermore the Stonehenge Road Proposal could be seen to be at variance with the Environment Act 2021  by
working in opposition to nature recovery of the local area.
I appeal to you to acknowledge the World Heritage credentials of Stonehenge for the nation and abandon this
Scheme.
Yours sincerely,
Dr Brian Morley,
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